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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

RAILROAD CROSSING UPGRADE PROJECT AT SEBRING ROAD R&R 
CROSSING TO BEGIN TUESDAY, AUGUST 27 & WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 28

The Illinois & Midland Railroad HAS CHANGED THE DATE for upgrading the railroad crossing on 
west Sebring Road that will close the crossing to traffic for Tuesday, August 27 and Wednesday, 
August 28.   The crossing will reopen on Thursday, August 29 in the morning.

Residents west of the Crossing will have limited or no access to cross the tracks during this period 
and are encouraged to make the appropriate accommodations.  This project will not impact 
residents or businesses east of the tracks. 

Fire and Police emergency entrance or exits will be accommodated by the contractor. 
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Railroad Upgrade Project Location Map-Project Area 
RR Crossing at Sebring Road & Illinois & Midland Railroad 
Tuesday, August 27 and Wednesday, August 28, 2024 
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